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SALARIES AND ALLOWANCES TRIBUNAL DRAFT DETERMINATION ON MEMBERS OF 
PARLIAMENT REMUNERATION AND ALLOWANCES EFFECTIVE FOR THE 42ND PARLIAMENT 
 
The Salaries and Allowances Tribunal has released a draft Determination in relation to the 
remuneration and allowances to be paid to Members of Parliament effective for the 42nd 
Parliament. 
 
This determination introduces several changes as a result of the Constitutional and Electoral 
Legislation Amendment (Electoral Equality) Act 2021, which reforms the structure of the 
Legislative Council following the next State election in 2025, where the six Legislative Council 
Regions will be replaced with a single whole of State electorate. The changes are described in 
the preamble of the Determination.  
 
The Determination is available online at www.wa.gov.au/organisation/salaries-and-
allowances-tribunal 
 
The Tribunal welcomes feedback from interested stakeholders on the draft. If you wish to 
provide your feedback, please email submissions@sat.wa.gov.au by  
15 November 2024. The Tribunal will examine and consider all feedback received prior to 
issuing the finalised determination prior to the end of the year. 
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